
Dear	friends	and	family, 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 															July	2021

The	"Yea's"	have	it!	This	past	year,	our	church	was	willed	a	piece	of	property	with	a	house	on	it.	It	was	given	with	
the	intention	of	being	used	as	the	church	parsonage.	My	family	will	be	looking	to	live	there,	easing	the	financial	
burden	for	the	church,	for	myself,	and	for	future	pastors	as	well.

The	yard	was	filled	with	trash,	and	the	property	was	overgrown	with	bush.	We	had	several	men	and	teenagers	give	
of	their	time	and	energy	to	help	clean	up	the	yard.	Once	that	project	was	finished,	we	brought	some	contractors	to	
the	house	so	that	we	might	get	an	estimate	to	repair	the	house.	

One	of	the	contractors	gave	us	an	estimate	of	$45,000	to	repair	the	structure.	That	includes	repairing	the	roof,	
replacing	some	walls,	subdividing	some	bed	rooms,	replacing	some	windows,	and	installing	two	bathrooms.

I	presented	this	project	to	our	church	people,	and	they	voted	to	move	forward	with	the	project!	They	are	excited	
about	it,	and	they	plan	on	giving	financially	"to	their	power,	yea...and	beyond	their	power".	

However,	we	can't	do	this	alone.	We	are	also	asking	you	to	consider	praying	and	asking	the	Lord	if	He	might	have	
you	encourage	this	church	by	helping	with	this	project	financially.	The	contractors'	quote	only	includes	the	shell	of	
the	house,	but	does	not	include	things	like:	electrical,	plumbing,	kitchen	cabinets,	furniture,	and	a	cistern	(tank	for	
collecting	rain	water	to	drink).	These	additional	items	will	cost	$113,000,	bringing	the	total	cost	to	$158,000.	Our	
church	people	are	excited	about	giving,	and	are	even	excited	to	learn	to	give	more	by	faith	than	they	ever	have	
before.	They	are	excited	about	seeing	what	the	Lord	will	do.	Our	church,	Trinity	Baptist	is	looking	to	raise	$30,000	
over	the	next	few	years,	and	we	are	asking	you	to	consider	helping	with	the	additional	$128,000.	We	can't	do	it	
alone.	We	ask	you	to	help	hold	the	ropes	as	we	continue	to	gather	the	necessary	funds	and	build.

Our	theme	is:	"Let's	Build	Together!"	In	Creole,	it	says,	"Ann	Bati	Ansanm!"
Our	theme	verse	is:	Acts	20:35	It	is	more	blessed	to	give	than	to	receive.

If	the	Lord	lays	it	on	your	heart	to	give	for	this	project,	you	can	donate	through	BIMI	to	us.	Indicate	on	the	check	
that	the	funds	are	for	"Paul	and	Amy	Valles	#1541,	building	project".

Thank	you	for	your	faithful	prayers	and	financial	support,

In	Christ,
Paul,	Amy,	Abby,	Emily,	Sadie,	Ben,	and	Caleb	Valles
Your	missionaries	to	the	Turks	and	Caicos	Island


